
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 
6th September 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
What a fantastic first week back it’s 

been! Lessons have got off to a flying 

start in every class and presentation 

in books is already something to be 

proud of! In maths, all children are 

working on place value at the 

moment and in English we are all 

having a big push on grammar to get 

the year started.  

Our reception and nursery new 

starters have settled in already and 

have all displayed our halt term’s 

value of courage throughout their 

first week. 

Children in school are looking very 

smart in their school uniforms and 

PE kits. Please do refer to the 

uniform list on the website for 

colours and avoid large branded 

logos or prints. 

https://www.aberfordprimaryschoo

l.co.uk/our-school/school-

day/school-uniform  

Just to remind you, children in 

classes 1 and 2 are offered fruit as a 

snack at breaktimes. In classes 3 and 

4, children are welcome to bring in a 

healthy snack for breaktime (no nuts 

please).  
 

 

 

 
Sophia Ben B 

– A wonderful start 
to year 4 

– Perseverance in 
maths 

Theo G Rocco 

– A positive attitude 
to learning 

– A cheerful attitude to 
learning 

Jacob Jack M 

– Sharing and being 
kind 

– Super first PE lesson 

Connie Freddie 

– Excellent 
contributions in class 

F– Perseverance in 
maths 

 

 

 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 93.4% 

Class 1 95.9% 

Class 2 95.2% 

Class 3 94.4% 

Class 4 89.9% 

 

 

Dates this half term: 

Friday 27th September   Scholastic Book Fair 

Wednesday 9th October   Individual photographs 

Monday – Wed 14th October  Y6 Bikeability 

Tuesday 22nd October   Harvest Festival in church 

Thursday 24th October  School closes for half term 

Friday 25th October   Inset day – staff training 

Monday 4th November  School reopens 
 

 

 

  

 
 

C1 Class 1 
 

For displaying our half term’s 
value of Courage  

 

C2 Class 2 
 

C3 Hunter 
 

C4 Ruby 
 

 

Message from the Office 

 

Please keep your contact details 

up to date with the office. We 

are required to have at least 2 up 

to date contact numbers on file 

for children in case of 

emergencies.  

 

 

 PTA News 

 
Our PTA needs you! 

We desperately need new 

people to join our PTA and help 

us organise events and raise 

funds. With tiny budgets that 

only cover costs, without school 

funds we will not be able to pay 

for lots of the nicer part of school 

life that we have all benefitted 

from for many years. We will be 

holding an initial meeting very 

soon (date and time TBA) and 

would love to see new faces and 

hear new ideas. Please contact 

us via the office email: 

s.goddard@aberfordceprimary.

org.uk  

 

 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca   

Lotherton   

Parlington   

Hazlewood   
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